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The Faculty Senate thanks the administration for its piloting of the Centralized Accommodated Testing Spaces, and Annorah Moorman, Angela Thompson, Karissa Tomlinson, and their staff for their careful steering of this pilot program to success.  These spaces are a much-needed resource that have been of immense benefit to faculty across the university, and we call upon the administration to convert this pilot into a permanent program, and to commit to providing additional space and human resources as needed to allow the program to grow together with our university.
